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2022-2023 LEADERSHIP STAFFING NEWS 
 

The Board of Education for Coast Mountains School District 82 wishes to announce the 
following leadership staffing change for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year. 
 
Currently the Principal at Hazelton Secondary School, Paul Boisvert is exploring other career 
options for the future and has decided he will not return in his principalship role next school 
year. 
 
Paul has served as Acting Principal and Principal at Hazelton Secondary School since April 1, 
2020.  He previously served in the role as Vice Principal at Hazelton Secondary School when 
he joined the school district on August 1, 2018.   
 
The Board of Education extends its sincere gratitude and appreciation to Paul for his 
contributions and efforts made in his leadership roles.   
 
In the interim, Coast Mountains School District will be actively seeking a Principal at 
Hazelton Secondary School for the 2022-2023 school year.  A Canada-wide search will begin 
this week. 
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